
 

A Whole New World – Part 1 

The Orchard Summer Term 2018 

Please do not let the secrets out the bag and hold back from telling your child what stories we will be reading. 

Week 1: A Whole New World 

In English we will be discovering a 

genie’s lamp and learning all about 

Aladdin. Who is he? Where does 

he live? We will also be learning 

how to use an atlas. 

In Maths we will be using Bee-Bots 

to give and follow simple 

instructions. 

  

Weeks 2-3: Eggciting Arrival 

In English we will have surprise 

visitors and learn all about how best 

to care for them. We will also be 

looking at the lifecycles of plants and 

animals, as well as learning about 

farms. 

In Maths we will be estimating, 

measuring and recording periods of 

time. We will also use mathematical 

language to compare quantities and 

objects, as well as solve problems. 

 

 

 

  

Weeks 4-6: The Terrible Troll 

In English we will be looking at 

different versions of ‘The Three Billy 

Goats Gruff,’ to compare their 

similarities and differences. We will 

then write signs to deter the troll from 

coming out from under our own 

bridges. We will also be using different 

drama techniques to take on the roles 

of the goats and troll. 

In Maths we will be building and 

measuring bridges and testing them 

out. We will also make a troll using 3D 

shapes, as well as designing our own 

shields using repeated patterns. 

 


